
 

THE NATIONAL CONSERVANCY 
FOR THE PRESERVATION OF AMERICAN U.S. BLACK CITIZENS 

 

 

BY THE EXECUTION OF THE 14TH AMENDMENT AS INTENDED 

 
August 31, 2017 

 

The Honorable  

Warren Kenneth Paxton, Jr.  

Office of the Attorney General  

PO Box 12548  

Austin, TX 78711-2548 

 

Dear Attorney General: 

 

We, the National Conservancy for the Preservation of American U. S. Black Citizens, are in great 

support of your DACA (Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals) letter to U. S. Attorney General 

Jeff Sessions. 

  

In it you are requesting that the presidential memo issued by the Honorable Barack H. Obama, 

which illegally implemented the DACA programs, be ended by Tuesday, September 5, 2017. 

  

The National Conservancy is a volunteer humanitarian entity that transcends the political, ethno-

racial, cultural, religious, etc., sectors of society, with the specific purpose to: 

 

…inform, enlighten and teach U. S. citizens of all ages and ethnicities, but specifically every 

black citizen (i.e., the descendants of chattel slaves of African descent), the original intent of the 

14th Amendment – 1866 Civil Rights Act, which is solely our official, National Identity, Birth, 

and Civil Rights Certificate. 

  

…that we, collectively, may be empowered to conserve, preserve and promulgate the 

Constitutional mandate authorizing to black citizens with a special citizenship status 

experience, “as is enjoyed by white citizens”, directly under the jurisdiction of the federal 

government and executed by the President as Commander in Chief of the armed forces… 

  

Knowing for decades the above to be true, we concur with the Honorable President Donald J. 

Trump who correctly proclaims that “illegal immigration” hurts black citizens more than anybody 

else, we are morally compelled to support you in your efforts on the matter of DACA as it 

critically relates to U. S. black citizens. 

 

Yet, during the decades of debate around the nation-threatening matter, black citizens have been 

summarily excluded.  It’s as though they/we don’t exist. We are proud of your efforts in 

defending the U. S. Constitution, and honored to support them, giving thanks to GOD for your 

dutiful leadership. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The National Conservancy for the Preservation of American U. S. Black Citizens 
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